
 

DBSSSN/R/ACAD/FS-1-XII/AUGUST/25/44 

Date: 07/08/2025 

Dear Parents, 

 

We wish to inform you that as per the notification issued by the Divisional 

Commissioner and the order of the Deputy Commissioner of Education, 

Friday, 08th August 2025, will be observed as a holiday on account of Narali 

Purnima Festival.  

Regular school will resume on Monday, 11th August 2025.  

DIY 2 for Classes III to VIII which was scheduled for Friday 8th August 

2025 is now postponed to Tuesday 12th August 2025. 

 

We request you to kindly take note of the same. 

  

 

 

Principal 

Don Bosco Senior Secondary School, Nerul 
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